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Sterling Memorial Library will be closed on Saturday June 7

Sterling Memorial Library (SML) will be closed on Saturday, June 7, to facilitate construction work related to the
restoration of the SML nave. Although the collections and study spaces in SML will be unavailable that day, other
Yale libraries will be open during their regular Saturday hours. These include Bass Library, which is open from
10:00 am-4:45pm) and the Center for Science and Social Science Information (CSSSI), open from 10:00
am-6:00pm.

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience caused by this closing. Any questions may be directed to Kendall
Crilly at: Kendall.crilly@yale.edu [1] or at: (203) 432 5991.
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